From: PUC
Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 3:18 PM

Subject: HP22-001

Frank,

Thank you for your email. By law, your message sharing your views and my response will be
posted under Comments and Responses in the HP22-001 docket. See the Pipeline Siting Info
Guide for further information.

Chris Nelson, Chairman
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission

PUC.sd.gov





